
CROYDON PHILATELIC SOCIETY 

 

NOTES OF THE MEETING 10.02.2015: 

 

President Paul Elliot opened the meeting at 19.45 hours and welcomed 20 

people to the meeting including 2 guests and 3 members of Woking Philatelic 

Society who were to provide the displays; 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Michael Lockton’s display was of  Great Britain 

Airmails. Post Office labels were used on stamps 

from the 1860’s including Air Mail Labels. The 

variety of labels used during the 20th century were 

shown on cover. Since 1927 the label read ‘Par Avion’ 

as this was the UPU regulations. Michael showed 

examples of crash mail, monthly newsletter 

produced by the Post Office and blocks of labels. 

 
David Stotter presented 4 frames of postcards 

from Morocco. The first frame was concerned 

with the history of Morocco in the early 20th 

century. This was followed by two frames of 

German prisoners of war in Morocco during 

World War I. The final frame was examples of 

mail from the camps. 

 

Ron Trevelyan showed 4 frames of 

Nyasaland and Malawi. The first frame was a 

potted history of the country which was then 

expanded in the next 3 frames. The display 

included stamps, postal stationary, registered 

envelopes and postcards. 

 
President Paul Elliot thanked all 3 exhibitors for 

their interesting material which was viewed by 

members. The meeting closed at 21.45 hours. 

Graham Harker, Honorary Assistant Secretary 
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